
Hello, 
 
My name is William Moore and I am a retired property owner of 3 homes  in Bend OR along with 3 
homes in Utah and 1 in WA.  Other than Social Security this rental income is my only source of income.  I 
have an Autistic sone who needs daily assistance and if the rental income stops so will his care. So far I 
have been lucky regarding the rental income and COVID because all but one tenant has been able to 
work from home, in the other case the tenant moved back in with his parents.  I know this is not easy for 
anyone but I do not see why I need to finance potential rental payments, this should be a state or 
federal issue.  I am requesting that you direct the state’s emergency board to distribute emergency 
rental assistance funds as soon as possible.   
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide this information. 
 
Regards, 
William Moore 
775.830.3010 
wm.moore@me.com 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:wm.moore@me.com

